
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   
Look at photographs from when your grown-
ups were little and ask them about how life 
was different then. You might like to think 
about what phones were like and/or your 

memories of school and home. 

Make a castle! You might like to use old 
cardboard boxes, lego, building blocks or 

other toys you may have. Be sure to share 
your creations with us! 

Find out about different dinosaurs. You might 
like to make dinosaurs or draw pictures to 

share with your friends in class. 

 
 

 

We will continue to send out a message via parent mail every Monday to 

let you know what we have been working on in school the previous week 

and what we will be working on that week so you can support your child at 

home. You may, however, also wish to take the time to complete a project 

at home this half term.  Here are some possible starting points, or you may 

have an even better idea for a project. Please either bring your project into 

school or alternatively you could email a picture or video to Mrs Morris at 

smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. She will then pass this on to your child’s 

class teacher. 

 

Summer 2 2024 – Home Learning Ideas 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Long, Long Ago 

Your own idea!  

Do you have your own exciting idea?  

We can’t wait to see what  

you come up with! 
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